
  

T O W N   O F   L A D Y S M I T H 

GOVERNMENT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

. 
 

Monday, November 16, 2009 at 5:30 p.m. 

Council Chambers, City Hall 
 
 

A G E N D A 
                                                          
 
                                                                                                            
Chairperson: Councillor D. Paterson 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 
 
2. AGENDA APPROVAL      
 
3.   MINUTES 

• October 19, 2009 
   

4.      CITY MANAGER’S REPORT (Verbal Report) 
             
5.          STAFF REPORTS 
  

5.1    Development Cost Charge (DCC) Bylaw Review 
 
5.2    Subdivision Control Bylaw 

 
5.3    Drinking Water System Assessment 

    (Report Available in Council Chambers for Review) 
     

5.4    Organics Collection Containers 
 

5.5    South End Chlorination 
     
6.       MEMBER SUBMISSIONS  
 None 
   
7.        CORRESPONDENCE 
              

7.1 V. Devries  
Re:  Wood Burning Fireplaces/Smoke 
 
Staff Recommendation: 
That the Government Services Committee recommend to Council that the 
correspondence from Mr. Devries expressing concern regarding smoke from wood 
burning fireplaces dated October 14, 2009 be referred to Staff for review and 
recommendation. 
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7.2 Increase in User Fees Police Records Management Environment of BC               Pages 
         S. Roline, Mayor, City of Merritt                   28 

B. Lantz, Mayor, Fort St. John                   29 
 
Staff Recommendation: 
That the Government Services Committee recommend to Council that the 
correspondence from Mayor Roline, City of Merritt and Mayor Lantz from the City of 
Fort St. John expressing concern to the Minister of Public Safety and Solicitor 
General regarding the increase in user fees for the Police Records Management 
Environment of BC be received, and Council consider if it wishes to send a similar 
letter to the Minister of Public Safety and Solicitor General regarding this matter. 
 

7.3 D. Milne 
Re:  Concerns Regarding Garbage Bin Outside of Post Office on First Avenue                       30 
 
Staff Recommendation: 
That the Government Services Committee recommend to Council that the 
correspondence from Mr. Milne expressing concern about the litter in front of the 
Post Office on First Avenue be received and a letter be sent to Canada Post 
requesting that they consider providing a recycling container in the lobby of the Post 
Office. 

  
8.         NEW BUSINESS 
         
9.       UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 

  
ADJOURNMENT 
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